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GM CENTER
1697 Rose Ave. • Burlington, CO
719-346-5326 • 1-800-546-5541

www.vincesgmcenter.com

Then Stop By Today At 
Vince’s GM Center and 
Check Out Our Great 

Selection. We Also Have 
Some Great 

Incentives on New.

We 
also 
sell 

Tires!

If You’re Looking For A Good Used Car, Pickup, Van or SUV

2006 Buick Lacrosse, White, Leather, Heated Seats, Low Miles

2008 GMC Acadia, Red, Leather, DVD Player, AWD, Low Miles

2004 Chevy 1/2 Crew Cab, Red, Cloth, 2 WD

2007 Chevy Uplander, Silver, Cloth, 7 passenger, Low Miles

NOTICE • NOTICE • NOTICE

The Saint Francis Herald
and Bird City Times

will be closed Friday, July 4th.

Bird City to see construction
for more housing in the area

Veterans meeting set 
for July 18 in Newton

Couple exchanges
June wedding vows

Birthday
honored
July 3

Card
shower
requested

Daughters attend annual 
convention in Great Bend

Introducing

Bird City will see construction 
this fall.

Two three-bedroom single-
family homes and four duplex 
two-bedroom units will be built. 
The city of Bird City applied 
to the state of Kansas through 
Northwest Kansas Housing, Inc. 
for the project, injecting $25,000 
and utility hook-ups as match-
ing for the project. The $25,000 
matching funds came from a 
grant from the Bird City Century 
II Development Foundation.

All units and homes come with 

the following appliances: stove, 
refrigerator, microwave, dish-
washer, garbage disposal, garage 
door opener, water softener, and 
a washer and dryer. The landlord 
will provide lawn care for the 
duplex units and with the help 
of the tenant, will provide lawn 
care for the homes. 

The single-family homes will 
be approximately 1,500 square 
feet with an unfinished base-
ment and two-car attached ga-
rage. The duplex units will be 
approximately 1,200 square feet 

July 18 through July 20 will 
be the dates for the State Mid-
Summer Council of Administra-
tion meeting of the Department of 
Kansas, Veterans of Foreign Wars 
and it’s Ladies Auxiliary in New-
ton.

The Council of Administration 
is made up of state officers repre-
senting all parts of the state. Meet-
ings will commence on Friday 
evening with discussions on the 
many programs of the organiza-
tion including Veterans Service, 
Americanism, Community Ser-
vice and Youth Activity program 
for next year.

A training seminar will com-
mence on Saturday afternoon 
and a reception and banquet will 
be held Saturday evening honor-
ing the State Commander and the 
State Auxiliary President.

88th anniversary
The Department of Kansas Vet-

erans of Foreign Wars celebrated 
its’ 88th anniversary at the State 
Convention held in Wichita June 
13 through June 15.

There are 164 Posts divided into 
nine districts. State officers were 
installed as part of the agenda.

Their slogan is “Honor the Dead 
by Helping the Living.”

Virginia and Daniel McKeown

The Rose Valley United Meth-
odist Church in Downs was the 
setting for the June 14, 2008, 
wedding of Virginia Crawford and 
Daniel McKeown. The ceremony 
was officiated by Reverend Elton 
Hunter.

Parents of the couple are Philip 
and Maxine Crawford, St. Francis, 
and Keith and Rose Marie McK-

eown, Superior, Neb. 
Virginia teaches art at Rock 

Hills Schools in Mankato. 
Daniel is also on staff at Rock 

Hills in maintenance. 
The couple is currently at home 

at 206 North Water in Mankato 
and can also be found at the fam-
ily farm south of Superior.

The children and grandchildren 
of Donald Holliman Sr. request 
a card shower in honor of Don’s 
70th birthday, July 3.

Greetings will reach him at P.O. 
428, Bird City, KS 67731.

Don Holliman

Roesener

The family of Walter Roesener 
is having a card shower to help 
him celebrate his 95th birthday.

Send greetings to him at the 
Good Samaritan Village, 820 
S. Denison St. , St. Francis, KS 
67756.

Kayden Areih Davis
Kayden Areih Davis was born 

on Wednesday, May 28, 2008, 
at Citizens Medical Center in 
Colby. He weighed 6 pounds, 12 
1/2 ounces and was 19 1/2 inches 
long. His parents are Andrea Blair 
and Bradley Davis of Colby.

Grandparents are Kristina and 
Dan Blair of St. Francis and Kim 
and Dale Davis of Goodland. 
Great-grandparents are Virginia 
Terry and Dorothy Savacool of 
Goodland, Patti and Don Wil-
liams of St. Francis. Great-great-
grandmother is the late Ellen June 
Henderson. Kayden Davis

The local Job’s Daughters of 
St. Francis recently attended their 
annual convention in Great Bend. 
The girls participated in differ-
ent competitions throughout the 
week. 

Besides the competitions, these 
girls were installed as Grand 
Bethel officers: Sarah Guthmill-
er, Grand Bethel Marshal; Cara 
Hunt, Grand Bethel Chaplain; 
Taylor Kennedy, Grand Bethel 
Treasurer; Aubrey Mills, Grand 
Bethel Second Messenger; Bri-
anna Cooks, Grand Bethel Rep-
resentative to Canada; and Dallas 
Reed, Grand Bethel Representa-
tive to Nebraska. 

Honors earned included:
Brianna, in the 10-14-year divi-

sion, took first in Arts and Crafts, 
Other Arts and Crafts Quilt; sec-
ond in Promotional Brochure; 
and third in Instrumental (trom-
bone solo) and Potography.

Sarah, in the 15 to 20-year di-
vision, took first in Vocal Solo; 
and second in Photography.

Taylor, 15 to 20 year-division, 
took first in Pencil Drawing and 
second in Station Part - First 
Messenger.

Cara, 15 to 20-year division, 
took second in Vocal Solo and 
Station Part - Firsh Messenger.

Emileigh Dinkel participated 
in Window Decorating.

Bethel 52, St. Francis, placed 
second in Chant and Cheer.

On the adult side, Kristi Guth-
miller was installed as Grand 
Marshal, Sharissa Andrist as 
Grand First Messenger and Su-
san Dinkel as Grand Inner Guard. 
Sondra Bracelin received the 
Royal Purple Degree at the for-
mal opening. Others attending 
were Brady Dinkel, Carol Ross 
and Gloria Bracelin. 

Job’s Daughters presents an 
outstanding opportunity for in-
volving young women in the Ma-
sonic Family. The mission of the 
organization is to mentor young 
women and present the ideals 
of leadership, teamwork, self-
reliance, community service, and 
friendship.

They learn how to work to-
gether to achieve their goals, 
how to raise money and spend it 
wisely, how to speak to an audi-
ence, the fundamentals of par-
liamentary procedure and how 

important community service is 
to everyone. Most importantly, 
Job’s Daughters has over 20,000 
members in Canada, Australia, 
the Philippines, Brazil, and the 
United States.  

To be a member
To be a member of Job’s 

Daughters is to be part of a group 
that promotes friendship among 
young women and confidence in 
themselves. Members learn skills 
that will help them throughout 
their lives and have fun at the 
same time. 

Bethels meet twice a month and 
split the year into two 6-month 
terms. Meetings are usually fol-
lowed by treats and socializing 
for a short time. There are also 
opportunities to participate in fun 
activities and service projects. 

Those interested in joining 
Job’s Daughters are welcome to 
attend a bowling party at Chey-
enne Bowl, St. Francis, on Tues-
day, July 15, from 5 to 7 p.m.

For more information, contact 
Kristi Guthmiller at 785-332-
2448. 

TEAM WORK — Sarah Guthmiller, Taylor Kennedy, Cara Hunt and Odessa West from 
Abilene are competing in the fun and games.

with attached single car garages 
in between the units.

All homes will be available 
to moderate income renters that 
meet the 50-60 percent of median 
income level, and will be filled 
on a first-come, first-served ba-
sis. For more information on this 
project, contact Jana Diers at 
city hall, 785-734-2616 or Cathy 
Domsch at Bird City Century II 
Development Foundation, 785-
734-2556.

The Central Kansas Founda-
tion has opened an outpatient 
substance abuse treatment facil-
ity in Colby, according to Les 
Sperling, chief executive office 
of the foundation. The office, lo-
cated at 180 W. 6th Street, will 
offer alcohol and drug evalu-
ations, individual and group 
counseling and intensive outpa-
tient treatment.

“The Foundation is excited 
to be able to offer quality sub-
stance abuse services in Colby 
and northwest Kansas,” said Mr. 

Sperling. “We look forward to 
bringing hope and help to  those 
suffering from addictive dis-
ease.

The Colby office is staffed by 
Sarah Harsh, certified substance 
abuse counselor and Donna Sam-
mons, office assistant.

The foundation will also be 
utilizing teleconferencing tech-
nology to improve access to 
services in underserved areas of 
northwest Kansas.

Appointments can be made by 
calling (785) 460-5885.

Abuse treatment
center open in Colby
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